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Scott,
 
During my IBR research, there was a proposed bill that (I believe) was not enacted, but which I
described in my report in this way:
 
Another recent, proposed bill would direct the Department of Energy to use specified voluntary
consensus standards, provided they met certain regulatory requirements. If the standards did not
meet the stated requirements, however, the Secretary would be authorized to take the standards
with just compensation, modify them as necessary, and promulgate them as regulations of the
Department of Energy.
 
Do you happen to know what bill that was?  I’ve had a very hard time tracking it down.
 
Thanks,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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